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28th April, 2025 

Subject: Delay in the provision of Syensqo’s 2024 CDP score 

 
 
To whom this may concern,  
 
Thank you for your interest in Syensqo’s CDP environmental disclosure and score.  
 
Unfortunately, CDP is facing delays with the scoring of a small number of companies’ 2024 
responses, including Syensqo’s. This is the result of a technical issue with CDP’s scoring tool 
and is not a reflection of any requirement missed by Syensqo. CDP is now working to resolve 
the technical issue and score the remaining responses of eligible companies. We anticipate that 
we will be able to provide these scores in July.  
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that Syensqo submitted a 2024 CDP response meeting 
the eligibility criteria for scoring. Their 2024 response will be scored in the coming weeks.  
 
On behalf of CDP, I sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this has caused. We know how 
important scores are to disclosers and their stakeholders, and we are committed to delivering 
an improved experience moving forward. Thank you for your patience as we work hard to 
complete the scoring of  Syensqo’s 2024 CDP response.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Simon Fischweicher 
Chief Delivery Officer, CDP 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


